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This would be significant gesture to Oregon Residents who sacrificed and whose 

families sacrificed in support of the United States, but more importantly, in support of 

the state of Oregon.  Fighting fires, supporting healthcare during a pandemic, filling 

sandbags to keep homes safe from floodwaters, and someday possibly responding to 

a cascadia event.  Do something that enables future retirees to stay in the state they 

protected by reducing the financial strain that taxing retirement income causes.  

Thank you from a proud Oregon state veteran who continues to serve the beautiful 

state of Oregon.  


